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Public Comment Extended to February 14 on Proposed Strategic Plan 

JUNEAU – Due to popular demand, the Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation (APFC) has extended public 
comment to February 14, 2024 on the proposed strategic plan.  The Board of Trustees encourages 
Alaskans to continue providing input. The Strategic Plan will be before the Board for adoption during the 
quarterly meeting on February 15-16, 2024.  
 
“We want to ensure Alaskans are given the opportunity to give comments and feedback as we approach 
the adoption of an updated strategic plan for the Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation. The new plan will 
set the direction and outline key initiatives for the Corporation moving forward," remarks, Deven Mitchell, 
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director for APFC. 

Building an Organization That Sets the Standard for Endowment-Style Sovereign Wealth Funds 

To learn more about the proposed strategic plan initiatives, please visit APFC’s website and Fund News: 
apfc.org/fund-news/public-comment-extended, where you can find an overview and a presentation of the 
plan. 

• Extended Public Comment Period: January 24 at 8:00 a.m. - February 14 at 5:00 p.m., 2024 

• Email boardpubliccomment@apfc.org to provide public comments and statements to the APFC 
Board of Trustees. 

o When providing comments, we ask that you please provide your name and the town that 
you reside in.  

o Please note that all comments, along with commenters' names and towns, will be made 
publicly available, posted daily throughout the comment period, and compiled to be 
included in the February Board of Trustees Quarterly Meeting Packet. 

Public Quarterly Meeting of the Board: February 15-16, 2024 

See the Board of Trustees meeting page for more information. The agenda will be posted a week before 
the meeting and includes details for the webinar and public comment. 
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